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Respected Shri Deswal, DG ITBP 
 
 
At this moment, when the Nation is passing through a difficult period 

due to the spread of the Virus Pandemic, we the ex-servicemen of ITBP, and 
the members of AIEPWA express our solidarity and support to the Force, 
and wish it success in its endeavours in providing the fellow countrymen 
their valuable expertise and resources. We are aware of the good work being 
done by the ITBP under your dynamic and worthy leadership in establishing 
and managing the ‘Quarantine Centre’, which has been crucial in controlling 
the spread, and giving confidence and belief to the people on its Government 
and Forces. in fact we are proud of our force and applaud the initiative taken, 
and meeting the Expectations of the people. 

 We also wish to humbly submit our services in whichever way 
possible to accentuate the efforts of ITBP, and the national outreach of our 
Prime Minister, Shri Narendra Modi. On 22nd March we will be observing 
the ‘Janata Curfew’, and appreciating the medical professionals and various 
other Agencies involved in providing relief at these crucial and difficult 
times.  

Once again, assuring you of our outright cooperation & assistance, we 
the members of AIEPWA hope that ITBP, and the Nation will come out of 
this challenge without much loss. 

 
 

Yours 
 

M S Bhurji 
President, AIEPWA 

Shri SS Deswal 
DG, ITBPF 
 


